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| would like to comment on Proposed Election Rule 7.2.71 (C) which provides that
"BEGINNING JULY 1, 2024, NO COUNTY CLERK MAY USE A BALLOT RETURN
ENVELOPE WITH A HOLE OR ANY OTHER OPENING."

I have friends who vote in counties in Colorado who do not enjoy the access afforded by
putting a tactile marking on envelopes indicating where to sign. | hope that all counties will
add tactile markings on envelopes so that |, a blind person will know where to place my
signature.

Thank you for your consideration.

At your service,
Kevan Worley

Manager Project Literacy, National Federation of the Blind of Colorado

The National Federation of the Blind is a community of members and friends who believe in
the hopes and dreams of the nation’s blind. Every day we work together to help blind
people live the lives they want.

Colorado Center for the Blind believes when you believe in yourself and experience a
thriving community of positive blind people, nothing can hold you back from pursuing your
dreams.





